
TPF-5(064) 

Quarterly Report: 

Date: 7/3/09 

 

Over the last three months, the WAQTC has been working on the following: 

 

- Ongoing materials and construction process improvements 

- Preparations for meeting in Anchorage prior to the AASHTO SOM 

- Preparations for the QAC meeting 

- Evaluation of technician testing improvements.  UDOT has implemented more 

comprehensive tests.  The questions have been evaluated by the QAC.  The 

questions will now be reviewed by the University of Alaska.  


